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	08.01.2015
	Walker Road School

Walker Road

Torry

Aberdeen  AB11 8DL


Dear Parent /Carers 
I thought would write to you for several reasons to do with our playground and our new office. 

Playground 

Firstly to let you know that as from Monday the 12th January the Primary one and primary two children will go back to lining up in the small playground and they will be dismissed into that playground at the end of the day as before.

Secondly I would like to let you know that as of Thursday the 8th of January we will be allowing free flow playing between our two playgrounds. This means that the children from all stages will be allowed to play in either the small playground or the big playground. The building of the fence across the old Nursery entrance has allowed this to happen safely and is something we felt the children will enjoy. 

Breakfast Club 

From Monday the 12th January can I ask that the breakfast club use the front door to access the club. Mrs Smith will let them in when they buzz and the breakfast club ladies will collect them from the reception area.
Office 

As you may be aware Mrs Hay and Mrs Smith have now moved into their new office at the front of the school. Though the office is not completely finished as it still requires the fitting of a sliding window, we are almost operational. In order to make the school as secure as it can be can I now ask that every parent goes in through the front door of the school and that you do not use the back door at all. 

When the security system is completed, hopefully within the next 2 weeks, you will not be able to come in through the back door as it will be fob access only. The front door will be the only way to enter the school. The rest of the doors that would allow access to the classrooms will also be fob access only. This is to ensure that your child is safe and secure in Walker Road and that no-one who should not be in school has access to the building.
Can I also take this opportunity to say a very big thank you to all of you for your patience and cooperation during our office conversion. It produced more than a few challenges, especially in the lining up and collection of the children at the start and end of the day, but through it all you worked with us and helped to minimise the stress for the children and teachers – thank you  

Kind regards 

Jill Merchant 

Head Teacher 
